Agreed Report for Board Meeting 28.11.24

e Jim Hughes presented the draft financial accounts to the Board and
congratulates the work of Ms Finn and the school community on the much
improved financial position of the school. The Board especially acknowledges
Ms Finn's hard work in this area as well as the hard work of the Deputy
Principals and previous Boards.

e Ronan's to begin roofing works again in December, weather permitting.

e Thanks to those involved in carrying out and organising anti-bullying week
activities

e Thanks to all staff for their continued hard work this term. We wish them a
restful and peaceful Christmas

e The Board acknowledges all work being carried out by the school's middle
leadership team

e The Board wishes students every success with their Christmas examinations

e Thanks to all those involved with trips, sports, and extra-curricular activities

e The Board acknowledges the Parents' Association's continued hard work in
fundraising for our school facilities

e Thank you to staff for holding such positive parent-teacher meetings in school
recently

e Thanks to all those involved in organising BM and MN retirement party. We wish
them the very best in their retirement



